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CIRCULAR 
(Class XI) 

Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings of the Day! 
 

On behalf of the President and Members of the School Management Committee, it gives me 

immense pleasure to inform you that our School Carnival will be held on 25th and 26th April 

2014 at Marah Land, Qurum. With regard to the same, you are cordially invited to attend a 

meeting on Tuesday, 4th March 2014 from 7.30 pm to 8.30 pm at the Primary School 

Auditorium. 
 

We look forward to your valuable presence.  
 

Thanks & Regards, 

 
 

Dr. Sridevi P.Thashnath 
Principal 
 


